
November 16, 1961 

Rabbi Joshua J. Epstein 
Congregation Beth Israel 
826 State Street 
Schenectady 7, New York 

Dear Joshua: 

Thank you for your inquiry concerning my availability 
for a lecture on "India, Jews and Judaism." 

My fee is $100.00 plus exenses. 

If you are interested, please consult with m via 
telephone concerning a date. 

Sincerely yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM


